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September 30, 2020 
 
Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
 

Re: Docket 20190118-WU -- Application for increase in water rates in Gulf County 
by Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 
 On behalf of our client, Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. (the “Utility”), this will 
confirm that the Utility has adjusted its books in accordance with all of the Commission ordered 
adjustments set forth in Order No. PSC-2020-0167-PAA-WU and Consummating Order No. 
2020-0192-CO-WU. All applicable adjustments have been made to NARUC USOA accounts 
and are now reflected in the Utility’s books and records. 
 
 Thank you for your consideration.  
 
      Sincerely,  
 
      HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 
 
       
      D. Bruce May, Jr.  
DBM:kjg 
 
cc:  Dylan Andrews 
 Kurt Schrader, Esq.  
 Patricia Christensen, Esq. 
 J.R. Kelly, Esq. 
 William J. Rish, Jr. 




